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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Carrow, John (PSC) [JCarrow@pscnow.com]
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 8:19 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Jander, Scott (PSC)
Subject: RE: Earthgrains, Case No. RO0002569

Paresh,  I was hoping you could find some time to speak with us this week regarding the diesel fuel release at 
our Oakland site?  Nothing formal, we just need to try to get an idea of scope and budget moving forward this 
year. 
  
Let me know what is most convenient, thanks. 
  
John R. Carrow, PG 
PSC Industrial Outsourcing LP 
618-792-2468 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health [paresh.khatri@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2010 12:21 PM 
To: Carrow, John (PSC) 
Cc: Jander, Scott (PSC) 
Subject: RE: Earthgrains, Case No. RO0002569 

Hello John,  
  
I hoping we could push this back about two weeks so that I can have the opportunity to review your recent report. 
As you are aware, the State Board has mandated several tasks for local agencies, which has altered our usual work 
flow.   
  
Thank you in advance for your understanding. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
  
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
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prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
  

From: Carrow, John (PSC) [mailto:JCarrow@pscnow.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2010 8:52 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: Jander, Scott (PSC) 
Subject: Earthgrains, Case No. RO0002569 
  
Paresh, 
  
We are in the process of preparing scopes of work, schedules and budgets for the Earthgrains Bakery Site in 
Oakland.  We were hoping that we could speak with you regarding our requirements to obtain closure for 
the Site considering the data presented in our September 2009 closure request and in light of the recent 
developments with the UST guidance and the UST Fund in California.    
  
Please let me know if you have time in your schedule next week to discuss our project.   I can set up a 
conference call and send you another e-mail or an outlook schedule if you use this software.  This should not 
take too long.  
  
You can call me at any time if you have questions.    
  
Thank you, we look forward to speaking with you. 
  
John R. Carrow, PG 
PSC Industrial Outsourcing LP 
618-792-2468 


